
 
 

Addendum 1 
Taos Civic Center Flooring Project 

ITB 25-26-01 
September  2, 2025 

This addendum is hereby made part of the ITB for the above-named solicitation 
and shall be taken into consideration by all companies preparing a submittal on this 
solicitation. Acknowledgement of this addendum must be noted on the Letter of 
Transmittal.  
 
This Addendum is to provide the following notification: 
 

• Page 5, 2.5 Bidder Inquires has the incorrect email address for the Chief 
Procurement Officer.  The correct email address is lbaca@taosnm.gov.  

 

 
All other information not addressed in this addendum remain unchanged.  

 
Lisa Baca-Medina 
/s/Chief Procurement Officer 
 


